
5th Grade Fine Arts Program 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

I am excited to announce that this spring, the 5th grade students will perform 
at the Fine Arts Spring Program on May 2nd. Each student will have a special part. 
The concert will take place on Thursday, May 2nd at 7:00 pm in the Prairie Gym. 
This concert features 5th grade student illustrations, songs, dances, photography, and 
green screen images. Every student will be featured in the performance, so please 
make sure that you and your student are able to attend. Students should wear their 
5th grade Outdoor Ed Prairie t-shirts. They may wear any solid colored pants, jeans, 
or leggings. If there is a sport conflict, please email me. I will send a letter to coaches. 
All 5th graders will meet in their 5th grade classrooms at 6:45 pm prior to the concert.  

Thank you,  

Kiersten Spayer 

kspayer@naperville203.org 


